
 

 

 
28th September 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Tomorrow, 28th September 2020, I will be welcoming Ofsted to school for an interim visit.  
An interim visit is different to an Ofsted Inspection, the purpose of an interim visit is to 
review how DWHS are managing the return to full education for all pupils. 
 
The visits will be a series of professional conversations with myself and other senior leaders.  
It will not result in an inspection report or grading, instead Ofsted will publish a brief letter 
that establish the context of the visit and what we agree are the next steps in resuming 
pupils’ full-time education. 
 
I am very much looking forward to welcoming our HMI colleagues and am disappointed that 
on this occasion there will not be the opportunity to meet with our pupils nor visit teachers 
in their lessons. 
 
I thank you in advance for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Ms R Walsh 
Headteacher 
 


